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DuPage Water Commission Employees Adopt a
Family During the Holiday Season

Elmhurst, IL This past Holiday Season, the employees of the DuPage Water
Commission worked together to donate money and gifts to a Downers Grove
family in need. With the assistance of HCS Family Services, staff was able to
locate this family of seven with five children all under the age of ten.

Within two weeks, staff donations totaled over $2,000 from clothes, toys, gift
cards, and food for the family. Presents were delivered before Christmas and
staff was greeted by the children with excitement by the overwhelming
abundance of gifts.

“I'd like to personally thank employees for their generosity in making this family’s
holiday season bright,” said General Manager John Spatz. ‘I think it's important
to help those in need and appreciate all the employee’s gift donations.

* Gifts and food that were collected for the family



